
CALL FOR PROPOSALS

PLEASE DIRECT QUESTIONS AND SUBMIT
APPLICATIONS TO EMILY KOONS JAE AT

EJAE@ACADEMICRENEWAL.ORG.

O V E R V I E W

E L I G I B I L I T Y

P R O P O S A L  F O R M A T

To promote the teaching and study of free market economics and capitalism within the state of North Carolina, the
American Council of Trustees and Alumni (ACTA) and the James G. Martin Center for Academic Renewal (Martin Center)
invite faculty in business and related disciplines to submit proposals for course development grants.

Courses should explore the foundational principles of the free market system, economic thought, business competition,
limited government, and capitalism. 

Proposed course title 
Expected timeline for course proposal, review, and approval
Expected number of students per semester
Brief description of the course and its learning objectives 

Your proposal should include the following items and not exceed 1500 words:

In addition, please include a copy of your CV, a letter of support from an academic administrator (department chair or
college dean), as well as a summary budget, including categories of expenditures and estimated amounts. Eligible
expenses linked to the project may include a faculty stipend or course buyout, a research assistant stipend, materials for
course development, and training or support in instructional technology. 

F R E E  E N T E R P R I S E  C O U R S E  D E V E L O P M E N T  G R A N T

Issued by the American Council of Trustees and Alumni and the James G. Martin Center for Academic Renewal

To be eligible for funding, faculty must teach at a business or economics program within a public institution in the state of
North Carolina. Preference will be given to faculty who are developing new undergraduate courses.

Funding may be used to create a new course or to incorporate new material on the free enterprise system into an existing
course.

Applications will be reviewed and evaluated on a rolling basis from May 1, 2022, to June 15, 2022.


